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Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Building Board of Appeals

From: Geoffrey M. Perkins <geoff@perkinsconstruction.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 3:39 PM 
To: Dempsey, Glen <GDempsey@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Building Board of Appeals 

Dear Glen:  

It is with regret that I inform you of my decision to resign from the Building Board of Appeals. 

I just received notice from Debra that the City is insisting on masks and "social distancing" inside City Hall. This is absurd 
theater, and I can not abide it. City staff have afforded themselves nearly two years of the ineficiencies of remote 
working (public be damned), and now the public is to be further subjected to the absurdity of masks and maintaining 
some arbitrary 6 foot separation. 

I was very unhappy when I received John Fournier’s memo demanding proof of vaccination, and wasn’t sure what to do. 
I wouldn’t have minded affirming that I have indeed received two vaccine doses, even though I consider it a private 
personal matter, and nobody’s business inside City Hall, but I thnk we all know that it is only a matter of time before a 
third dose, then fourth dose, then fifth, etc., etc., etc., will be required., and couple that with requiring these absurd 
additional measures of masking and distancing, and my decision is clear. 

Thank you for having nominated me. It was a pleasure to serve, and a pleasure working with you and the board. 

Best Regards, 
Geoff 

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 




